
Up to $25,000 
ARMED ROBBERY OF U.S. POSTAL SERVICE 

LETTER CARRIER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $25,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the suspect(s) who committed an armed robbery of a U.S. Postal Service Letter Carrier 

on the 1400 block of North Latrobe Ave, Chicago, IL 60651. 

The incident occurred, at approximately 5:15 P.M., on February 17, 2021. 

The suspect is described as a black male, in his mid-20's to early-30's, approximately 5’7” to 5’9” tall with a 
slim build. The suspect was wearing a dark-colored jacket with a hood and brown pants. 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3320513 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




